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Insulin Quantity Limit Adjusted to Allow 65 to 120 Day 

Supply 

Nevada Medicaid requires pharmacies to dispense a 90 day supply for maintenance medications.  The 

Pharmacy Point of Sale (POS) System allows a window of 90 to 100 days to offer flexibility to the 

pharmacy and patient depending on the medication dispensed.  Insulin products are limited in the quantity 

that can be dispensed and with the variable nature of dosing, a 90 to 100 day supply window was 

burdensome for pharmacies.  The Pharmacy POS system has been updated to allow a window of 65 to 

120 day supply for insulin products.   

 


